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	August 2021
Dear Parent:

Thank you for your interest in our Extended Day School Program. To enroll your child, please complete the attached registration sheet and return it to the school office at least one day before your child will begin in the program.

The cost of the program is $115.00 per month per child for those who attend full-time.  The cost is $15.00 per day for children attending fewer than five days per week.  Fees are due on the first school day of each month and must be paid no later than the fifth school day of the month unless other arrangements have been made.  Checks are made payable to the school and given to the supervising aide at each school site for receipt.  A copy of the receipt is given to the parent.  There is no reduction in cost because of holidays during the month, and we cannot make refunds because of student absences.  

If your child is absent from school or checks out before 2:00, the day care workers will know this by checking with the office.  If your child is at school but will not stay in day care on a regularly scheduled day, the child should bring a note from you to the office for placement in the Extended Day mailbox stating this.

The program operates every school day except the last day before Christmas holidays, the last day of school, and in the event school is dismissed early because of bad weather or other emergencies. It is most important that you have a back-up plan for these situations.  Your child’s teacher must be informed of what to do about your child’s transportation if school closes early.  In these situations, Extended Day Program personnel will not be present to contact you or to take care of your child until your arrival.  They sign in for work at the end of the regular school day.

We must stress the importance of picking up children no later than 5:45 p.m.  Our aides should be able to leave work on time, and we must insist on promptness on the part of all parents.  Please let me know if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Christy Shepard, Ed.D
CS/ip
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